
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note the following important points :- 

 Public holiday declared on 09th August 2021 (Monday), therefore the scheduled 

exam of this day will be conducted on :- 

11th August 2021 (Wed.) – For Class IX, X & XII 

14th August 2021 (Sat.) – For Class : I to VIII  

N.B.: Timing will be the same 

 Students of Class IX are given another opportunity to attempt exam in the subject of 

Mathematics on 12th August 2021 (same timing). It is optional and only for those 

who wish to appear.   

 Online Classes will resume on 16th August 2021 for the students of Class I to XII 

and periods will be conducted till 10.55 am only on 16th August 2021. 

 

 


